

Dear members:

Thank you so much for your ongoing efforts to support our offshore oil and gas industry and to illustrate to leaders in the federal and provincial governments why the industry is so important to you and to our country. The groundswell of support on social media has been inspiring and our two virtual town halls have included over 1,500 participants. We have demonstrated that Noia members are concerned about this industry and they care deeply for its future.

I am once again asking for your support in our advocacy efforts. We need to ensure all our elected officials understand our challenges and why support for our industry is so important. I encourage you to write to your Member of Parliament and Member of the House of Assembly, copying Prime Minister Trudeau, Minister O'Regan and Premier Ball. A personal letter explaining why the industry means so much to you will have an impact upon our political leaders. Your letter could focus on why or how you became involved in the industry, what the industry means to your family, or how your future is being impacted by the current crisis facing the industry. I encourage all Noia member companies to ask their employees to write a letter as well. I believe thousands of letters received by our political leaders will have an impact.

The addresses for Newfoundland and Labrador's seven MPs, Prime Minister Trudeau and Premier Ball are found below. You can find a listing of the 40 MHAs <a href="https://example.com/here/below-remier-ball-are-found-below-ball-are-found-below-ball-are-found-below-ball-are-found-below-ball-are-found-below-ball-are-found-below-ball-are-found-below-ball-are-found-below-ball-are-found-below-ball-are-found-below-ball-are-found-below-ball-are-found-below-ball-are-found-below-ball-are-found-below-ball-are-found-below-ball-are-found-below

justin.trudeau@parl.gc.ca Seamus.ORegan@parl.gc.ca Gudie.Hutchings@parl.gc.ca Yvonne.Jones@parl.gc.ca Ken.McDonald@parl.gc.ca Churence.Rogers@parl.gc.ca scott.simms@parl.gc.ca Jack.Harris@parl.gc.ca premier@gov.nl.ca

While we have made an exceptional case as to why our industry requires immediate assistance and that the solutions to this unprecedented challenge have been used before, we need to move forward with personal stories to help our elected officials in their efforts to get support for the Newfoundland and Labrador offshore oil and gas industry. The Noia town hall of May 14 outlines our situation and the supports we are requesting. If you have not watched the town hall I encourage you to do so and share it with your employees, colleagues, friends, and family. The town hall can be viewed here.

$\overline{}$	1 1	_			
-	nank	vou tor	vour	continued	support.

Stay well.

Charlene